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Mr. Julius Duscha, Director
The Washington Journalism Center
2401 Virginia Avenue, fl.W. i
Washington, D.C. 20037

|
i

Dear Mr. Duscha: '

Thank you for your letter of June 25th and the kind invitation to
speak at The Conference for Journalists on the Energy Crisis, September
17-20, 1979.

The subject matter of the conference is, of course, not only of extreme
importance, but one in which I v;ould be most pleased to participate.
However, I find that I am presently scheduled to be out of the country
attending an international symposium at that time. =

Please accept my appreciation for the invitation and best wishes for
a cost successful meeting. f
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Sincerely,
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Joseph M. Hendrie
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